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Wakes Colne Parish Council is saddened to announce the sudden death of its Chairman, 
Allan Hannington, on 9th December. Allan was a staunch member of the Council having 
served as a Councillor for over eight years, and having become Chairman two years ago. 
Allan’s opinions were careful and precise, especially on planning matters, on which he 
brought his professional experience to bear. He was always supportive of the Council’s 
endeavours, at meetings and in practice in the community, as with preparing for the 
installation of pedestrian lighting in Station Approach, washing up at the recent lunch in the 
Village Hall commemorating the end of WW1 and in attending the tree planting on the 
Millennium Green. He oversaw the Council in achieving a Gold Quality Award during the 
course of 2018.  Allan will be sorely missed by the Council and Parish. We extend our 
sincere condolences to his wife, Lyn, and family. 
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